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May 18, 2010 
 
 

 
MEMBERS 
Long Beach Board of Education 
235 Lido Boulevard 
Lido Beach, NY 11561 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a special meeting of the Board of Education 
on Wednesday, May 19, 2010 at 6:00 PM in the conference room of the Administration 
Building, 235 Lido Boulevard, Lido Beach, NY 11561 for the purpose of awarding a bid 
on the Middle School field bleachers and the parking lot.  
 
 
Eileen Lilly, District Clerk 
Lynn Gergen, Board President 
 


